
 
May 30, 2024 

Keith Bourgoin
Haverlock Estey & Curran LLC 
8 Commerce CT
Hampden, ME 04444-1538 

Dear Keith Bourgoin: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on May 23, 2024, the New England Peer Review Committee  accepted
the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is November
30, 2026. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  

New England Peer Review Committee

(603)623-3513

cc: Barbara McGuire, Vicki Vincent

Firm Number:  900010029865 Review Number:  604123
 
 


